
 

 

RingCentral UK LTD 

 

Dear Customer, 
 
If you believe that you experienced a delay in the porting caused by RingCentral and you believe you are 
entitled to request a compensation, please reach out via email to: 
 
your Account Manager or  
 
customerexpericence@ringcentral.com  
 
and we will be happy to assess your request.  
 
RingCentral Team 
 


